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Thank you, 
Jasmine and Emily, 

for all your hard work this
summer in helping

beautify the Village of
Fruitvale. 

We appreciate your
contributions and wish

you the very best in your
future endeavors!



Mayor Wes Startup
Village of Fruitvale



Help Us Stay Connected!
 Have you changed your phone number or email address recently or are you a new
resident? The Village of Montrose is updating our contact records to ensure we can

reach you with important notices, emergency alerts, and community updates. If you
have had any changes to your contact information—such as a new cell phone number,

email address, or mailing address—please let us know! You can update your
information by calling the Village Office at 250-367-7234 or emailing us at

admin@montrose.ca.
Thank you for helping us stay in touch!

 

Crib & Whist Card Nights
 Join us at the Montrose Hall for Crib and Whist card nights! We welcome all new

players. The fee is just $2.00, with cash prizes and a refreshment break. Call Linda for
more information 250-367-7126

Time: 7:00 – 9:00 PM - Every Second Tuesday starting September 9th! 
 

Infrastructure Replacement – 500 Block of 11th Avenue
 Construction on the infrastructure replacement project along the 500 block of 11th

Avenue will begin on Monday, August 11, 2025, and is expected to continue through to
the end of October.

 

Please note that this section of road will be closed to all traffic, with access limited to
residents living on the 500 block of 11th Avenue for the duration of the project.

 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this important upgrade.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Village Office at 250-367-

7234 or email admin@montrose.ca.
 

2025 OUTSTANDING UTILITIES & TAXES
Reminder to users: All outstanding water and sewer utilities are due on December 31st,
2025. On January 1, 2026, unpaid utilities are transferred to taxes in arrears and will be

subject to interest charges. Any unpaid current taxes or unclaimed Home Owners
Grants will be transferred to taxes in arrears on January 1, 2026, if not paid or claimed

by December 31, 2025. If you have any questions regarding 2024 utilities or taxes,
please contact the Village Office.

MONTROSE SPRAY PARK UPGRADES
The popular Montrose Spray Park received a fun and refreshing upgrade this year,

thanks to the generous support of RDKB Area A – Ali Grieve and Columbia Basin Trust.
New features include two activator posts, the whimsical Daisy Mae Fun-Brella, the

interactive Spinny Squirt Tennis Ball (give it a spin!), and exciting new ground sprays. 

Village of Montrose 
Office Hours - Monday to Friday 8:30 –noon -

1:00 – 4:30 p.m. 367-7234 
admin@montrose.ca www.montrose.ca WE ARE ON FACEBOOK & DOWNLOAD THE NEW CITIZEN 
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BRANCH 44 SENIORS

Branch 44 Seniors is starting activities againn
Next Monthly General Meeting October 19, 2025

Mondays: Bingo 1:00-3:30
Tuesdays: Carpet Bowling starts October 13 10:00 -11:00

Wednesdays: Wellness Wednesday ( activities, exercise, lunch $2) 10:00-1:00
Thursdays: Cards 1:00- 3:00

Seniors 50+ come join us, membership is $15 for the year

Call Brenda for more information 250 367 3839

The BV Lions Club members would like to 
welcome all bingo players back to Wednesday
night BINGO at the Fruitvale Memorial Centre 

September 10th. 

Doors open at 3:30pm 

Bingo starts at 6pm 

Bring a friend or two - we hope to see your
there! 

Beaver Valley Lions
BINGO IS BACK



FALL

CLEAN-UP

FRUITVALE

VILLAGE OF

Friday October 17 , 2025 &

Monday October 20 , 2025

t h

t h

THE MCKELVEY CREEK TRAIL
LANDFILL WILL NO LONGER ACCEPT

CLEAR PLASTIC BAGS!!!

ALL YARD WASTE MUST NOW BE IN BROWN
COMPOSTABLE PAPER BAGS OR IN BINS NOT

EXCEEDING 50 LBS.

STICKS, BRANCHES, OR BRUSH CAN ONLY BE
BUNDLED USING COTTON OR FIBER-BASED
STRING. NYLON OR PLASTIC BASED STRING

AND ROPE IS NO LONGER ACCEPTED.

PLACE ALL MATERIALS CURBSIDE BY OCTOBER 17TH.
NOTE: BAGS AND STICK BUNDLES ARE PICKED UP

SEPARATELY AND AT DIFFERENT TIMES, BUT BOTH MUST BE
READY FOR COLLECTION ON THE SAME DAY.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION!
 

ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT

THE VILLAGE OF FRUITVALE 250-367-7551



WINTER PREPARATIONS – BOULEVARDS AND PARKING 
It’s time for residents to prepare for the upcoming snow removal
season, which means all items must be removed from boulevards,
including but not restricted to: 

It also means that it’s time for residents to find off-street and
off-boulevard parking for their vehicles. Residents with fences
bordering Village streets are reminded to ensure their fences are
strong enough to withstand loads from snow plowed and pushed
back to widen streets. Public Works takes extreme care when
pushing back snow, but damage is possible. The Village of
Fruitvale is not responsible for damage to fences or other objects
that may occur during the course of performing regular duties. 

*recreational vehicles *solar lights *basketball hoops
*construction material *flower planters/landscaping 

WINTER 2025 REMINDER
Redwood Drive: NO parking will be permitted 

on Redwood Drive 
from November 1st, 2025 to March 31st, 2026 

Temporary Vehicle Shelters
Are permitted from October 15, 2025 through April 15, 2026



Please be advised that
Deadmarsh Avenue is
now open the public.

JUST A REMINDER TO
WATCH FOR THE NEW
TRAFFIC SIGNS AND

CROSSWALK IN FRONT OF
CHILD CARE CENTRE!





2025 OUTSTANDING WATER AND SEWER UTILITIES 
Reminder to users:

 
All outstanding water and sewer utilities are due no later than October 31st,

2025, to avoid a 10% penalty. Any amount still outstanding on January 1st, 2026,
will be transferred to property taxes and daily interest will be accrued.

Payment can be made with cheque, debit, online banking or by EFT to
finance@village.fruitvale.bc.ca (no password needed) but please put the

account # and address of the account you are paying in the ‘Messages’ box.

If you have any questions regarding 2025 utilities, 
please contact Misti at the Village Office, 

250- 367-7551 ext 3 or email finance@village.fruitvale.bc.ca



 













HALLOWEEN BONFIRE 

The Fruitvale Firefighters are hosting their annual Halloween bonfire at the
Fire Hall. Bring the kids down to warm up with a hot chocolate after a fun-

filled evening of trick-or-treating on October 31st. 

THANK YOU to the Fruitvale Firefighters making memories for the kids by
hosting this event every year! 

Please remember to dress to be seen, carry a flashlight & dress warm.




